
June 20, 2008 
 
ELECTRONIC FILING 
Transmittal No. 8 Amended 
FRN No. 0004-3502-52 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Room 5-A225 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
ATTENTION:   Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
With this filing, Micronesian Telecommunications Corp. is amending Transmittal Letter No. 8, 
correcting formulas in the TRP that were overridden and caused errors when converting to Lotus. 
 
On June 16, 2008, Micronesian Telecommunications Corp. (MTC) filed Transmittal No. 8, which 
was submitted in support of MTC’s price cap index (PCI) changes pursuant to July 1, 2008 
Annual Access Charge Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing 08-14, Order, DA 08-758 (Wireline 
Competition Bur., rel. March 28, 2008) and Material to be Filed in Support of 2008 Annual 
Access Tariff Filings, WCB/Pricing 08-15, Tariff Review Plans, DA 08-759 (Wireline 
Competition Bur., rel. March 28, 2008).  Transmittal No. 8 is scheduled to become effective on 
July 1, 2008. 
 
MTC is filing this amended transmittal letter electronically today via the Federal 
Communications Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System (ETFS). 
 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Jeff Gough, 
GVNW Consulting, Inc., at 217-698-2700, 3220 Pleasant Run, Springfield, IL 62711. 
 

Sincerely, 
Larry Knecht  
Chief Financial Officer 
 

Electronic Attachments: 
 Tariff Review Plan 
 


